
NORTHWEST FLORIDA GATOR CLUB 
P.O. BOX 13685 

PENSACOLA, FL 32591-3685 
northwestflorida.gatorclub.com 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Guidance Counselors 
FROM: Northwest Florida Gator Club 
 
RE:  Scholarships for area High School seniors, accepted and enrolling at the University of Florida 
 
The Northwest Florida Gator Club is offering $500 scholarships to high school seniors who have been 
accepted and enroll at the University of Florida for the 2025-2026 school year.  Please make announcements 
and make available the attached applications to all students who have applied, and been accepted to the 
University of Florida, and are not National Merit Scholars.  Any National Merit Scholar automatically 
receives a scholarship from the NWFL Gator Club.  Please contact me with the name of any student 
from your school who is chosen as a National Merit Scholar and plans to attend the University of 
Florida.  National Merit Scholars need to fill out the top half of the application form so we have all 
necessary contact information.  Students who have been awarded an athletic scholarship from UF are not 
eligible to apply as per NCAA rules.  
 
Please have each student complete an application and mail or email it directly to me at the address below 
(email is preferred).  Applications and essays must be received by Friday, May 30, 2025. 
 

Andrew Spencer, V.P. of Academics 
125 E Intendencia Street, Suite 4 

Pensacola, FL 32502 
aspencer@clarkpartington.com  

 
If you have any questions, you may reach me at 850-208-7018 or aspencer@clarkpartington.com.  Please 
note that there are two pages to the application and an essay must be included.  Scholarship applications 
will not be accepted if they do not have the signature of the guidance counselor verifying the 
student’s G.P.A.  Please email an acknowledgement of receipt of this email and don’t hesitate to reach out 
with any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Andrew M. Spencer 
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